May 17, 2024
Dear Parents and Friends,
We hope that you all had a great week. We would like to share the following information with you:

Budget
Thank you to all of you for supporting the school budget for the 2024-2025 school year. Your support is greatly
appreciated.

Scholastic Book Fair
The Spring Scholastic Book Fair will be held next Monday, May 20, 2024, through Thursday, May 24, 2024, from

8:30 am -3:00 pm, and on Friday, May 24 from 8:30 am - 2:15 pm. Students can make purchases with eWallets.
Please click on this link for more information.

End-of-the year information

Wednesday, June 12th, and Thursday, June 13th, the last day of school, are both early release days. Students will
be dismissed at 1:00 pm on both of these days. The Grade 8 graduation will be held indoors on Wednesday, June
12,2024, at 4:00 pm in the LCS Gymnasium.

Spring Band Concert
The Spring Band Concert will be held on Monday, June 10, 2024, at 7:00 pm in the LCS Gymnasium. Students
participating in the band concert will meet in the LCS Library at 6:30 pm.

Summer Tech Camp Opportunity

Norwich Technical High School is offering a fun Summer Tech Camp for students entering 7th or 8th grade next
year. Register to attend their FREE 5-day Techno Camp and have fun exploring some of their technology areas,
such as carpentry, electrical, electronic technology, graphic design and digital media, and health technology.
Please click on this link for more information.

Lisbon Recreation Basketball Camp
Signs are now being taken for the Lisbon Recreation Basketball Camp, held from June 24th through June 28th at
Lisbon Central School. Please click this link for more information.

Slater Library Information

Please click on this link for the Slater Library May calendar and click this link for information about upcoming
events at Slater Library, such as_Gizmo’s Pawesome Guide to Mental Health Read-a-long on Tuesday, May 14th at
4:30 pm.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fTfaZx3y7db02n5O7EXLUEveto5NVSrC/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KVGpfOmEpHv6v5FfWYdw87PXz_9Eil4f/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IdXzA8s5n-UlPCs8XfQAM87uL3KDc2Kk/view?usp=sharing
https://www.lisbonct.com/sites/g/files/vyhlif791/f/uploads/lisbon_recreation_basketball_camp_2024.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QBJOJLLOszzjf8r8-t2ox5B7eUgOVBjq/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dLaf6tpCZBQWCSavclwI-N3WMM9VE7wV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13tiXXsP4nSch0dAZ6YIv90f8r9MROSIG/view?usp=sharing

Other Community Information

Norwich Free Academy School of Visual and Performing Arts SMCA Program is offering summer camps for
students PK through 8. Please click on this link for more information. Please click on this link for information
about GHS Cheer for incoming freshmen. Griswold Recreation Department has provided us with some upcoming
events, please click on this link for more details. Please click on this link for information about 4-H camp
opportunities and this link for Griswold Recreation Summer Camp.

From the Nurse’s office
Please click on this link for some Spring Health Tips from Nurse Svab.

Healthy Hint of the Week
Limit blue light before bed. Put your phone or laptop away at least an hour before bed to set yourself up for a
good night's sleep.

That is all we have for this week’s Dear Parents and Friends. Have a great weekend. We look forward to seeing
our students on Monday morning!

Christopher & Sal


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KAk-BSf1vXCfTh-fr-hpWDyyIIiwM6UV/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Byp388ueHwk-sUbtXAV4MhlYHzivgdljtS5WrvnNCbM/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lb1mmUA52q1gkOw3cfJ0moCfzsyE37iL/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IUp_G-jZggcN6T8vBnDjmKXEh9XvCH9b/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eC8g8cuRSctyG26w3K6GS7EHCOUswsph/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1x6stWqQCg08juyhZh2Km8O7MMseB10HN/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110677801175978033514&rtpof=true&sd=true

